
• ~ City of 
-tp' Burnaby 

Board of Variance Appeal 
Application Form 

OFFICE OF THE CITY ClERK 
Burnaby City Hall, 4949 Canada Way, Burnaby BC, VSG 1M2, Phone: 604-294-7290 Email: clerks@bumaby.ca 

Applicant 

Name of Applicant HIKEL It,{ 1-11'1 N Q 

Mailing Address 

City{Town Postal Code II ~ H 3 W 

Phone Number(s) (H) (C) half bU s;T-3 ) 
Email WI.I Jq /.-.1/;OfVlOeho1-WICf;/.C C.-rI 

Preferred method of contact: 0 email ~ne 0 mail 

Name of Owner 

Civic Address of Property 

vt;c 5A2-
I hereby declare that the information submitted In support of this application is, to the 
best of my knowledge, true and correct in all aspects, and further that my plans have no 
conflict with municipal bylaws other than those applied for with in this application • 

.::)u ['I- )77-1 /t re. ~.~ 
Date I A;lIlIiSiir1atU 

Appeal Datel)..olb ~\A."? I-d\- Appeal Number BV# Io'(N 'o 

Required Documents: 
[J Hardship Letter from Applicant 
[J Site Plan of Subject Property 
[J Building Department Referral Letter 

Any documents submitted in support of this Board of 

Variance Appeal will be made available to the Public 



Mikel Iuliano 
2080 Cassiar Street. Vancouver British Columbia, V5M 3W7 
Phone: 604-626-5735 Email: !niileiuliano@hotmajtcom_ 

Date: Monday July 4th, 2016 

Dear Burnaby Board of Variance: 

In regards to 1484 Douglas Road, Burnaby British Columbia, V5C 5A2; 
Minimum allowed front yard (facing Douglas Road) by law is 19_7 feet. 

We are proposing for 10 feet top of foundation and 8 feet 2 inches to the front porch 
post. Side yard minimum by law is 4.9 feet. We are proposing 5 feet 10 inches on 
the east side and 6 feet 7 inches on the north side. The north side could be 
considered a backyard. The minimum setback is 24.6 feet. We are proposing a 
setback of 6 feet 7 inches. By law house depth is 50% of lot depth. We are more 
because of the irregular shape and size, it is difficult to meet the required depth. 

The reason we are asking for this relaxation to the setbacks and depth is the 
hardships due to the shape and size of the irregular property with no lane access. 
It is hard to determine which is the rear side. 

As shown in the last page provided, near by properties have similar issues. 
Furthermore, the existing house is even closer to Douglas Road and this can clearly 
be seen on the aerial view with the proposed outline of the house. 
Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Mikel Iuliano 
Property Owner 
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